
Dear Nazareth Families, 

 

We had a GREAT first day of school at Nazareth. Thank you for the gift of your children, it 

was a joy to hear the playground and classrooms come alive with children's happy voices. It 

was wonderful seeing parents come together at the PTG Meet and Greet. 

 

Thank you for your great patience at pick-up line today. We are making significant changes 

to facilitate a faster process tomorrow. We ask that you DO NOT park and walk-in to 

pick-up your child tomorrow. Please remain in your car and we will load your 

child(ren) into the car as you drive into the parking lot. 

 

We will be implementing the same protocols as last year's pick-up line system. Please post 

your child name in the window of your front windshield, we will call them to the parking lot 

pick-up line. Thank you for your patience, as we work to smooth out the small bumps in the 

road. 

 

We invite you to Back To School Night, tomorrow, August 19th at 6:30pm. Please read 

my attached letter for more details, we will also be sending home a hard copy 

tomorrow with your child. 

 

With a Happy Heart, 

 

Mrs. René Coons 

Principal 

Nazareth School 

 


